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We have had a busy month. We've cut, split and stacked about 35 cords of
firewood from roadside trees that we had to take down. That is about % of our firewood
for next winter. We have also been sweeping roads and cleaning up brush and downed
limbs on all roads.

We have started screening sand for next winter as we went through more sand
than normal. We also went through more salt. Our snow removal budget still looks
okay for fall if fuel price stays where it is now.

We have been servicing trucks and equipment to get ready for summer. All
trucks and equipment are in pretty good shape right now with only a few minor issues
that we will fix this month.

We have also touched up some of the dirt roads that are dry enough and will be
working on them for the next 2-3 weeks depending on the weather. We are going to
sweep the village starting next week.

This is a list of our paving projects for the year. The State budget has not passed
yet so | am using last year's for reference.

Thank you,
Richard Meilleur



